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Comments: To Inyo Nat'| Forest Management,

Please note my opposition to the proposed exploration and mining activities by Kore Mining in the Long Valley
area. Large-scale mining will adversely affect the natural and scenic environment. The prospect of an open-pit
mine will forever scar the landscape, and there is a high potential of long-lasting water pollution from the

proposed heap leaching operations.

There is insufficient local water supply to support the operation, and therefore further exploration should be
denied.

There should be no categorical exclusion for this project.
Kore Mining should be required to prepare an environmental assessment for any exploration or mining activities.
Thank you for your consideration.

Doris M Reilly



